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                             Sega Besakadu 
                        Marietta, GA .30067-8006 
May 14, 2003  
Chief  
Regulations and Procedures Division  
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau  
Washington, D.C. 20091-0221  
RE: TTB Notice No.4  
Dear Sir/Madam:  
The proposed rules change on flavored malt 
beverages is dangerous to retailers. This would 
force me to remove such products from my shelves 
completely. The increased taxes and brewing costs 
would make it prohibitive for me sell them, let 
alone for my customers to buy them. In short, 
nobody would buy them. That's a revenue hit I 
can't afford.  �����������������������������������
Please do all that you can to insure that the 
proposal never becomes policy. We just can't 
afford what it would do to retail businesses 
across the nation. We can't afford what the loss 
of such businesses would do to our economy. Keep 
us powerful and economically strong. Say no to 
this policy change proposal.  �������������������
Thank you for your support.  
Warm Regards,  
Sega Besakadu 
                       Fast Trip Convience Store 


